
REGULAR DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD HEARING 

THURSDAY, MAY 4, 2023 AT 7:00 PM 

 

 

The Development Review Board Hearing 

Scheduled for Thursday, May 4, 2023 

 

WAS CANCELED DUE TO LACK OF QUORUM 

TO OPEN THE MEETING 

 

 

The next regular hearing will occur on Thursday, June 1, 2023 at 7:00 pm. 


